
TSA to provide pre-check for
Reno holiday travelers
By Marcella Corona, Reno Gazette-Journal

Holiday travelers can keep their shoes on, their coats on and
their belts on when flying from Reno starting on Monday.

The Transportation Security Administration is set to offer a
temporary location where travelers can enroll in the TSA Pre-
Check  program  at  the  Reno-Tahoe  International  Airport,
officials said Friday in a news release.

TSA  officials  had  announced  earlier  this  month  that  the
existing pre-check at Fingerprinting Express would no longer
process applicants after Friday.
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